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Early Years Foundation Stage
Newsletter 28/1/2019

Dear Parents, 

We are really enjoying the story ‘The Train Ride’ and we will continue with this for a second week. We have made a large map of the story and have collected all the different characters to help us with our sequencing and retelling.
We will also be making our own individual maps of the train journey and continue with our number games.

This week we will talk about the number 2 and sing number songs, draw pictures and have a go at writing it. The older children will continue with the sound g in our phonics sessions and have a try at blending some of the sounds we know.

We will also continue with our Heartsmart activities and this week will be talking about how and why we are special.

Mrs Falloon will be out on a course on Tuesday morning so Mrs Read and Mr Grooms will help Mrs Denson in Nursery.


[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to expand our range of open ended resources in our outdoor area and were wondering if anyone has any unwanted wooden planks, car tyres, bike tyres or wooden crates that they would like to donate to school. 

Please continue to upload observations of your child onto Tapestry, your contributions to your child’s learning journey are just as important and valuable as the ones that are included from school. Please contribute to your child’s profile as much as possible.

A big thank you to our last secret reader– Mrs Tolley. If you would like to be a secret reader and haven’t already let me know, please pop in.


Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Falloon, Mrs Denson and Mrs Hilton
image1.png




